
On 8-25-2008, I, ACO, Jeff McGinnis received a call from 911 dispatch, to 806 

Olive, in reference to a dog in distress. Upon arrival, I found 2 male dogs on the 

back deck entangled severely. A Golden Retriever had entangled his cable 

around a male Husky. The cable was rapped around the left hind leg, around 

the middle section and around the neck area of the Husky. When the Retriever 

jumped off the deck, it would tighten the cable around the Husky. The Husky 

was not able to move at all, but was trying to bite at the Retriever, when he 

jumped up and down off of the deck. I decided to dart both dogs, so that I could 

un-tangle the dogs without being bitten. I had to take the cable off of the 

Retriever, in order to get the 2 dogs apart. After getting the two dogs apart, I 

had to leave them off of the cables, because the cables were so tangled up. I 

gave the dogs what water I could find and left them to rest. I left a door hanger 

on the front door for the owners to contact me. Had I not been dispatched out 

to this call, the Husky would have died. I then called my Asst. Supervisor and 

explained everything to him and cleared the scene. 

On 8-26-2008, I, J. Palmer at approximately 8:30 a.m., returned to 806 Olive to 

check the welfare of the 2 dogs involved in the incident of 8·25-2008. No dogs 

were found anywhere. I do not know if the 2 dogs were in the house or not. 

The door hanger had been removed and there was no answer at the door. 


